9/4/2020

Hello Henry County Community,

I would like to thank everyone that completed one of our usage surveys last week! The information you
provided was very helpful as we strive to continue offering the services you need and expect from your
library! Asyou are aware, the COVID-19 pandemic continues to spread throughout our community,
state, and country. Because of the state regulations we must follow in order to remain open, we are
forced to operate at a 50% staffing level, quarantine all materials that have been returned, and disinfect
the library several times daily, until further notice. Therefore, we cannot yet return to the hours we
were open prior to the pandemic. However, we have been able to increase our hours to hopefully allow
everyone who would like to come see our new building and take advantage of our services the
opportunity to do so. Beginning Tuesday, September 8™, the Library will be open the following hours:

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday: 10 am — 4 pm
Thursday: 12 noon —7 pm

Saturday: 9am—1pm

The safety for staff and community continue to be our top priority and can only be achieved with your
help and support. Please continue to wear your masks and practice social distancing. And as always, we
look forward to seeing and serving you at the library!

Henry County Public Library — Director

=7

Tony Jones



